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Docket Nos. 50-275 and 50-323

tUNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSlON
REGION V

1460 MARIALANE. SUITE 210
WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94696-6368

SEP 5 le]

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room 1451
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. J. D. Shiffer, Senior Vice President and General Manager
Nuclear Power Generation Business Unit

Gentlemen:

Subject: Final Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP) Report
and Management Meeting Minutes

This refers to the management meeting held with Mr. Maneatis, yourself, and
members of your staff at the Diablo Canyon Power Plant on August 27, 1991.
Subjects discussed during the meeting are summarized in the enclosed meeting
report. In summary, the meeting focused on the August 14, 1991, Diablo Canyon
Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP) report.

As discussed in our August 14, 1991 letter, in the initial SALP Report
transmitted by that letter, and during our August 27 meeting, the SALP board
found your overall performance to be very good, in some cases superior, and
clearly directed toward safe facility operation. Specific strong performance
was noted in the Plant Operations, Radiological Controls, Engineering/Technical
Support, and Safety Assessment/equality Verification functional areas. During
our meeting you identified areas to which you plan to give continuing
management attention in order to realize long term, high quality performance
in all of the functional areas. Me strongly support these ongoing improvement
initiatives.

No response to this letter is required. Further, we note that you made no
comments in our meeting which would require revision of the SALP report and
you stated that a written response would not be submitted; therefore, the
SALP report as issued on August 14, 1991, is considered to be the final SALP
report.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter or the enclosed meeting
report, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Si erely,

J. B. Martin
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Management Meeting Report Nos. 50-275/91-26 and 50-323/91-26
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cc w/enclosure:
J. A. Sexton, PG&E

J. D. Townsend, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)
R. F. Locke, PG&E

D. A. Taggart, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)
B. Thomas, News Services, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)
T. L. Grebel, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)
Sandra Silver
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bcc w/enclosure:
Project Inspector
Resident Inspector
Docket File
G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin
R. Zimmerman
K. Perkins
P. Morrill

The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
Commissioner Remick
J. Taylor, EDO

J. Sniezek, EDO

E. Jordan, AEOD
J. Lieberman, OE

J. Dyer, NRR

H. Rood, NRR

C. Holden, AEOD

bcc w/o enclosures:
M. Smith
J. Zo1 l i co ffer
J. Bianchi
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